
Good morning Rhodes parents, 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful week and is preparing for a fun-filled 

weekend!  

Mr. Johnson, our Assistant Principal and Bilingual Director, has worked 

with the Bilingual Parent Advisory Committee (BPAC) to put together 

this awesome video that promotes their upcoming Multi-Cultural Night.  

Please take a look!  

The last day to sign up for the Multi-cultural Night is April 12th in order 

to have enough time to accommodate everyone.  Please use this link to 

register! 

Today is the last day of the 3rd quarter, and report cards will be coming 

home next Friday, March 17th.  Please be ready to review your child's 

report card with them and talk about their successes while also 

discussing where they can improve in order to be the best student they 

can be! 

We have had some of our best attendance of the year this week!  On 

Wednesday over 97% of our students attended a full day, which is 

amazing!  We are averaging around 3 tardies per day, which is WAY 

down from days earlier this year when we had anywhere from 15-30 

students tardy per day.  THANK YOU to every parent who is working 

hard to get their child to school on time every day.  It makes such a 

difference! 

Here is the link again for the parent 5 Essentials Survey.  Please take 10 

minutes to have your voice heard.   

Have a great weekend! 


